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Innovation Fund

On 5-6 February 2020, a group of technical experts selected by the members of the Innovation Fund
Expert Group (IFEG) met to discuss potential methodologies to estimate GHG emissions avoidance and
relevant costs of innovative projects eligible for funding under the Innovation Fund, in the preparation for
the first call for proposals expected for June 2020.

DG CLIMA invites experts to submit their feedbacks (if any) by 21 February to this functional mail box:
CLIMA-IF-EXPERTGROUP@ec.europa.eu. Together with external consultants, DG CLIMA will gather all
received comments and they will try to take them all into account while developing the final methodologies.

In addition, please find attached the brochure on the call for experts that will be evaluating projects
applying for funding from the Innovation Fund.

Workshop Documentation and Call for experts:
https://ec.europa.eu/clima/policies/innovation-fund_en#tab-0-3
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